
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
DECATUR COMMON COUNCIL

ON THE ANNEXATION OF CERTAIN TERRITORY
COMMONLY KNOWN AS SECTION 3 OF MEADOWS AT CROSS

CREEK INTO THE CITY OF DECATUR, INDIANA

Notice is hereby given that the Decatur Common Council of the City of 
Decatur, Indiana, will conduct a public hearing on September 15, 2020, at 7:30 
p.m., in the City Council chambers of City Hall, 172 N. 2nd Street, Decatur, 
Indiana 46733.  This meeting is to provide interested parties an opportunity 
to express their views on the proposed annexation ordinance which annexes 
Section 3 of Meadows at Cross Creek as a super voluntary annexation into 
the City of Decatur, Indiana.

Information related to this ordinance including the fiscal plan will be available 
for review as of September 11, 2020, at the Office of the Clerk-Treasurer, City 
Hall, 172 N. 2nd Street, Decatur, Indiana 46733, between the hours of 8:00 
a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.  

Comments can be provided at the public hearing on September 15, 2020, or 
by prior written comment provided to the Clerk-Treasurer’s office to be read 
at the public hearing.  For additional information concerning the proposed 
project, please contact Mayor Dan Rickord, 260-724-7171, between the hours 
of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.

“Reasonable Accommodations” for persons with a known disabling condition 
will be considered in accordance with State and Federal law.  Any person 
needing a “Reasonable Accommodation” should notify the Clerk-Treasurer’s 
office at least seventy-two hours prior to the meeting.

	 Phyllis J. Whitright
	 Decatur Clerk-Treasurer
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